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Name: FGIP-Human Rights in Mental Health
Abbreviation: FGIP

RSIN: 850564050

Chamber of Commerce number: 52712389

Contact details:
P.0.Box 1956, 1200 BZ Hilversum, The Netherlands

Telephone +31 651534123
E-mail: info@fgip.org
Internet: www.gip-global.org

For donations:
Bank account number: NL46 INGB 0006 0707 13

BIC code: INGBNL2A

The ANBI’s object:

FGIP-Human Rights in Mental Health is a Dutch Public Benefit Organisation (PBO), the so
called “ANBI status”. An institution can be qualified as a Public Benefit Organization (PBO)
solely when at least 90% of the institutions efforts are focused on the general good.

A Public Benefit Organisations (PBOs) is entitled to make use of specific Dutch tax advantages.
More information can be found on:
http://www.belastingdienst.nl/wps/wcm/connect/bldcontenten/belastingdienst/business/ot

her _subjects/public_benefit organisations/

Mission statement of FGIP-Human Rights in Mental Health:

Every person in the world should have the opportunity to realize his or her full potential as a
human being, notwithstanding personal vulnerabilities or life circumstances. Every society,
accordingly, has a special obligation to establish a comprehensive, integrated system for
providing ethical, humane and individualized treatment, care, and rehabilitation, and to
counteract stigmatization of, and discrimination against, people with mental disorders or
histories of mental health treatment. An enlightened services system promotes mutually
respectful partnerships between persons who receive services and those who deliver them,
protects the human rights of users and the ethical autonomy of service providers, and facilitates
the engagement of users, families, and all other stakeholders in advocating for and achieving
improvements in the quality of care.

Recognizing that these aspirations remain everywhere unfulfilled, and that the rights and needs
of persons with mental disorders are particularly vulnerable to infringement and neglect, the
mission of Global Initiative on Psychiatry is to promote humane, ethical, and effective mental
health care throughout the world and to support a global network of individuals and
organizations to develop, advocate for, and carry out the necessary reforms.



Board members and their positions:

G. Thornicroft Chairman
B. Saraceno Past Chairman
J. Schaart, Treasurer
J. Bowis Secretary
M. Freeman Board member
M. Ganesan Board member
D. Gzirishvili Board member

Remuneration policy of board, director and staff
The members of the board receive for their role in the board and other work for FGIP no
financial fee, except for remuneration for expenses made.

Attachments
Financial statements:

- Annual account 2011
- Annual account 2012



